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NOV 10 2020

SPECIAL ORDER
No. 2020- 429

SUBJECT: TRAVEL AUTHORITY OF ASSISTANT SECRETARY NONITA
S. CAGUIOA AND TECHNICAL STAFF TO CITIES AND/OR
MUNICIPALITIES IN THE PROVINCE OF CAGAYAN
VALLEY ON NOVEMBER 11-15, 2020

In the interest of the service and pursuant to Executive Order 112 dated 30 April 2020
and the IATF-EID Omnibus Guidelines on the Implementation of Community Quarantine in
the Philippines with amendments as of 15 October 2020, the following employees are here
authorized to travel from their Office at DENR Central Office, Visayas Avenue, Diliman,
Quezon City to Cities and/or Municipalities in the Province of Cagayan Valley from November
11 to 15, 2020 for a Coordination Meeting with the DENR Regional Office No. II Officials in
regard to the Updates on the Implementation of the Quality Management System of and COA
Findings and Recommendations for DENR RO No. II:

Assistant Secretary Nonita S. Caguioa
Reina Frances D. Requieron

Veronica N. Agasen

Jonathan V. Barrameda

Per Section 7.2 on the Guidelines for Interzonal and Intrazonal Movement of the
Omnibus Guidelines, movement of subject person within and across areas placed under any
form of community quarantine shall be permitted. Further, land, air or sea travel for official
work/business shall be allowed.

This Order takes effect immediately.

ROY A. CIMATU
Secretary
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Let’s Go Green




